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This Public Meeting was attended by approximately 35 members of the public.

Sue MacKenzie and Frank Bowles presented the current situation with the roads and and the 
plans for 2017 and beyond.

There was a lively discussion about the River Road closure and the attempt to build an alternate 
route.   There was also a discussion regarding making the closed portion of River Road a Class 
VI Road and allowing people to traverse this section “at their own risk”.   This option is not fa-
vored by the Select board or the Roads Committee.

Meeting adjourned at 8:15 PM
Respectfully submitted,
/s/ Susan MacKenzie


